MUSE 

TRUSTEE BOARD MEETING MINUTES

June 21, 2006
1)  Call to Order:  Ron called the meeting to order at 3:47 p.m. Trustees present were: Ron Bowman, Deena Zarlin, Anne Ruprecht, Cal Winslow, Pamela Graham, Gail Dickenson, Dave Gross, Tom Hudson, Annette Jarvie, Margaret Iacuniello. Others present were: Iana Porter and Mark Morton.
2)  Minutes: (MSC Dave, Pam) to approve the minutes of 5/25/06.
3)  Financial Report:  Iana distributed the May 2006 Financial Report showing a beginning working balance of $71,762.74 with deposits of $99.63 (partially interest); disbursements of $2,099.45; working ending balance $71,762.74.
4)  Correspondence:  Apology letter sent to Lucinda Clark.
5)  Committee Reports:
(a)  Mac House BBQ: More volunteers needed

(b)  Big Fun Fair: Need to thank Helena and provide gift certificate to Harvest Mkt.

(c)  Rummage Sale: Still set for Labor Day weekend; need to have future Thrift Shop/Rummage Sales issue on next agenda that discusses budget planning

(d)  Mini for Mendo: Sold 345 tickets; going well

(e)  Newsletter: Going out with report cards; profile new band teacher

(f)  Flynn Creek Circus concessions: $100+ made

(g)  Mini Cooper Club/Parade: Need volunteers for parade
6)  Music Festival Meeting: Positive, open dialogue for possible collaboration next year; apologies for terminating relationship.

7)  Mission Statement: Committee of Margaret and Annette to review mission statement and bring suggestion to board.

8)  District Commitment to Music Program:  Lengthy discussion re: MUSD agenda item confirming its commitment to the 07-08 district music program.

Next Meeting: Set for Thursday 7/27/06 at 4:00 p.m. at Annette Jarvie’s house, 10471 Hills Road, Mendocino followed by a potluck dinner.
Meeting adjourned at 5:08 p.m. to preview a film presented by Mark Morton and created by his MS Film Class (elective class grant).
Respectfully submitted:  Anne Ruprecht, Secretary
